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GANTNER Electronic SmbH | Bundesstr. 12 | A-6714 Niziders

Federal Communication Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Subject: Request for change in FCC ID
To Whom It May Concern:

We, GANTNER Electronic GmbH request to apply for change in FCC ID pursuant to
47 CFR 2.933 for a certified product with FCC ID QOQ-BGM?220S2. The date of the
original grant of the equipment authorization was on September 9, 2020. We will
establish a new FCC ID NC4-GEA2200192A for above product.

We declare that

1) The new product has no change in design, circuitry or construction. The new
product is electrically identical to the certified product.

2) The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the new
product.

Sincerely

Hartmann Elmar
Managing Director
04/08/2021
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